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Lew, Lisa (BOS)

From: BOS Legislation,  (BOS)
To: Groth, Kelly (BOS)
Subject: RE: Supervisor Chan Introductions for 5/25/21

 
 

From: Groth, Kelly (BOS) <kelly.groth@sfgov.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 5:28 PM 
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS) <bos.legislation@sfgov.org> 
Cc: Chan, Connie (BOS) <connie.chan@sfgov.org> 
Subject: Re: Supervisor Chan Introductions for 5/25/21 
 

Hi Lisa, 
 
Confirming these matters are routine, not contentious in nature, and of no special interest.  
 
The League of California Cities is in support of SB 612, attached are their letters sent to the Senate Energy, 
Utilities and Communications Committee and Senate Appropriations Committee. The California State 
Association of Counties has not taken a position. 
 
Thank you, 
Kelly 
 
Kelly Groth | 明美 

 
Legislative Aide 
Office of Supervisor Chan 
District 1, San Francisco Board of Supervisors 
(415) 554-7413 


